Good evening, Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important
reminders for the upcoming week.

As a reminder, there will be no school tomorrow through Friday in observance of the
Thanksgiving Day holiday. We will miss you all and hope you all are able to spend time with
family this week and are able to reflect on how much we have to be grateful for.

Thank you to everyone who participated in our PTA Fall Fundraiser! It was a huge success. We
have some fun celebrations planned for the week we return from Thanksgiving break.

Fall picture retakes will take place on Tuesday, November 28.
We are looking forward to seeing you all back after the break.

Go Tigers!



